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TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 16th December—School is finishing at 2pm! 
Monday 19th Dec—Monday 2nd Jan - Christmas Holidays 
Tuesday 3rd Jan - School closed to pupils 
Monday 13th Feb - Friday 17th Feb  - Half term 
Monday 20th Feb - School closed to pupils 
Monday 3rd—Friday 14th April - Easter Holidays 
Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 1 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK (Friday 9th Dec) 

FISTRAL— Olivia D for always working hard and being a kind friend  

CRANTOCK— All of Crantock for working so hard on the Christmas 

Nativities! 

LAMORNA— Finn for improvement with his writing  

MAENPORTH— Charlie for our beam please for being resourceful in his 

writing  

GODREVY— Frankie for being really resilient 

PORTHMEOR— Kai V for his increased engagement in his learning  

PORTHCURNO— Olivia for her excellent effort in reading and writing 

SWANPOOL— Layla Mc for being resilient and trying hard with her 

writing  

CADGWITH— Esme H for excellent DT/art work designing a Christmas 

decoration 

POLZEATH— Athena W for being reflective and resilient 

HARLYN— Jago for continuing to push himself, make improvements and 

set high standards for himself 

PERRANUTHNOE— Kaitlin for reading every day and for making great 

progress in maths 

GWENVOR— Elliott for always seeking to improve his learning 

KYNANCE— Tobey for excellent effort in all areas of his learning and for 

making good progress as a result of his hard work. 
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CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

At Rosemellin, we like to celebrate all achievements 

whether they be school related or non-school        

related. 

We would like to congratulate Henry on his success 

with swimming. His medal collection is very           

impressive.  

Keep up the hard work – you are clearly very        

talented at it.  
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Winter Wonderland 
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Super Sixes 

We are delighted to       
introduce our first group 
of Super Sixes this year. 
These children have been 
chosen for their            
exemplary behaviour, work 
and positive attitude. It is 
the highest of honours to 
become a Super Six at our 

school, and the children are, quite rightly, feeling 
very proud. In the new year, they will be taking on 
responsibilities around the school and will be         
excellent role models for the whole 
school. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

WINTER WONDERLAND 

How can I not start with the Winter Wonderland??? What an incredible 

day it was. Thankfully, the delay didn’t stop everyone from having a day full 

of memory making. The joy on the faces of the children as they bounced on 

the globe bouncy castle was priceless and I was very impressed with how 

well the KS2 children did on the Rodeo Reindeer. (Much better than Mr 

Cromey who managed 5 seconds!) Thank you again to the awesome PTFA 

for organising such a special day. 

COST OF LIVING PAYMENT  

We were informed this week that the codes for the cost of living payment for those      

families entitled to free school meals will not be issued before Christmas. We have been 

told that this payment is to cover the Winter period and we will let you know as soon as 

we receive the voucher codes. I’m sorry for any inconvenience this will have caused but 

unfortunately, it is beyond our control.  

 

THANK YOU 

One term into being the headteacher at Rosemellin and I am so very thankful for how    

welcoming everyone has been. As each day passes, I feel that I am getting to know the   

children and families much better which I’m really enjoying. I am excited for what the     

remainder of the year will hold and the future of Rosemellin.  

 

I wish you all a peaceful and happy Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in 2023!  


